
Testimony in support of 1371  

Chairman and committee, my name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean Growers. 

The NDSGA stands in support of this bill which protects family farms while giving new opportunities for 

investment in our state.  We would like to thank the parties who painstakingly crafted this legislation 

under pressures of time and consequence for a job well done and ask for your favorable consideration. 


